
IMPORTANT!

• During the manufacturing process, plastic shavings may have 
become trapped inside the rim. We have applied labels to the 
openings on the rim to prevent the shavings from falling out. 

• Keep children away from this product when removing parts 
from the box and during assembly. 

• Before fastening the ball return to the rim, in step 4, remove 
and throw away the six labels.

Please read before beginning 
assembly of this product.
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